

Friday 26th June 2020







## **SCHOOL REPORTS**

Thank you to all parents who responded with comments for our school reports-we really appreciate it. We hope to send reports out by the end of term.

## **YEAR 4 FUN DAY AND CELEBRATION**

One of the most disappointing things about the Covid-19 Pandemic is how our amazing Year 4s have missed out on their usual transition events and activities this term. The Middle Schools have been brilliant at communicating with pupils about transfer and school information such as virtual tours and messages from new teachers.

To celebrate the end of an era, we are inviting all our Year 4 children into school on Friday 10<sup>th</sup> July for a one off fun celebration day. The children will share their memories, sing their favourite songs, play games, sign t-shirts, have a scaled down Leaver service with awards and bibles topped off with a water fight against Mrs Blythe and I!

## **COMPETITIONS**

The weekly competitions organised by Sarah Dodd have been really popular so far. It is great that the children at home and school are sending in their entries. The Mr Wolf prizes have been much appreciated by the winners.

## **EYFS FUN**







**Diary Dates** 

Friday 10<sup>th</sup> July: Year 4 fun and celebration day Friday 17<sup>th</sup> July: Break up for Summer holidays

Tuesday 1<sup>st</sup> September: Autumn term starts

Wishing you all the best for a lovely weekend, Jude Long